
RED ARROWS’ DYNAMIC DISPLAY MARKS UK’S
HISTORIC TIES WITH OMAN

CLOSE links between the United Kingdom and Oman have been
celebrated with a display in Muscat by the Royal Air Force
Aerobatic Team, the Red Arrows.

Aircraft from the world-renowned display team performed a precision show of
loops, rolls and close-passes in front of thousands of people lining a
coastline of the capital and also a reception for senior government
officials.

The display is part of a five-week overseas tour by the Red Arrows supporting
UK interests.

The visit to Oman, which also includes a number of ground events showcasing
British excellence in engineering, education and innovation, marks the close
relationship between the two countries.

Wing Commander Andrew Keith, Officer Commanding, Royal Air Force Aerobatic
Team, the Red Arrows, said: “Displaying in Oman and for the people of Muscat
is a clear demonstration of the UK’s close links with the country,
particularly among our Armed Forces.

“The Red Arrows have a vital role when visiting locations overseas, being
versatile ambassadors for the UK and able to promote – in a bold and dynamic
way – the very best of British across a range of sectors and industries.

“The display in Muscat is just one of the activities we are able to carry out
to support these interests – a number of the Red Arrows’ technicians are due
to visit a local college this week to highlight to young people the
importance of the so-called STEM subjects of science, technology, engineering
and maths.”

Known as Exercise Eastern Hawk, the Red Arrows’ five-week deployment overseas
follows a busy domestic season in which the aerobatic team performed for
millions of people and more than 60 times across the UK.

The team has already visited France, Greece, Jordan, Saudi Arabia, Kuwait and
Qatar as part of the tour.

Following Oman, the Red Arrows will display in Pakistan and Bahrain before a
flypast in Riyadh, Saudi Arabia, and then will return home.

http://www.government-world.com/red-arrows-dynamic-display-marks-uks-historic-ties-with-oman/
http://www.government-world.com/red-arrows-dynamic-display-marks-uks-historic-ties-with-oman/


One of the Red Arrows’ key roles is supporting UK trade, business, education
and industry and working as part of the GREAT Britain campaign.

The campaign is the Government’s most ambitious international marketing
campaign ever and showcases the very best of what the whole nation has to
offer in order to encourage the world to visit, study and do business with
the UK.

It focuses on China, India, Brazil, USA, the Gulf, France, Germany, Mexico,
Indonesia, South Korea, Turkey and Emerging Europe and is also active in more
than 144 countries worldwide.

Famous for flying British-built BAE Systems Hawk fast-jets in a Diamond Nine
formation, the Red Arrows are based at RAF Scampton in Lincolnshire.

For more information about the team, follow @rafredarrows on Twitter, see the
latest images posted on Instagram by following rafredarrows, like RAF Red
Arrows on Facebook or visit HYPERLINK “http://www.raf.mod.uk/reds”
www.raf.mod.uk/reds
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